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 Tristan O'Dwyer OBJ2015/4456/P 21/09/2015  17:33:31 Absolutely not. This is a typical developer ploy and Camden would be idiots to allow it. Once the 

residential goes in, the residents will complain about noise levels and the pub will lose its license. 

Don’t fall for this again. Pubs do not make suitable homes and this is not the answer to the housing 

crisis. These homes will not meet the homes for life standard, there will be insufficient outside space 

and there is no provision for parking. Reject, reject, reject.

26 Sutton Road

IG11 7YD

IG11 7YD

IG11 7YD

Page 17 of 66



Printed on: 28/09/2015 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Alejandra Plaza OBJ2015/4456/P 23/09/2015  19:38:14 Dear Planning Officer

I hereby, very strongly, OBJECT to planning application 2015/4456/P

These plans primarily demonstrate that The Admiral Mann pub will be made to disappear altogether 

within a very short time, and that would be extraordinary and unforgivable given its ACV status. 

It is impossible to imagine that this pub, shrunken to its suggested & very limited bar space only, could 

truly co-exist with the developer''s multiple luxury flats and extensive basement/extensions/storeys/etc 

proposed. 

In my opinion, the ambitious mixed-use designs are dangerously impractical for the footprint that 

exists, and a clear (rather unpleasant) representation of the sheer hunger for ''profit at all costs'' 

mentality that is so toxic in its effect to our boroughs.

Pubs as the Admiral Mann, fulfill a vital community role in all sorts of ways and thereby need the 

suitable space/resources to continue to deliver such. It cannot provide its traditionally social & 

benevolent environment from what would appear like a confined room/cubicle with a few taps in it.

Above all, the project threatens everything The Admiral Mann and its community have built up over 

several generations. This local pub & asset is of great importance to so many individuals that I know 

personally. There are young and old examples, from a diverse and vibrant mix of cultures, people that 

rely on the pub as a valuable part to being human and alive. 

Some may only need it for friendship and a sense of belonging, but such things are deeply important to 

a society that is increasingly locked out of luxury development schemes steam-rolling over London''s 

treasured sense of community. 

Others need the pub for a place to create or inspire better lives/futures within their familiar 

neighbourhoods AND in the safe company of each other who they know & trust - with varied sports & 

club activities or arranging social events, celebrations, fundraising and so much more. 

The Admiral Mann is an essential component in many people''s lives right here and now, outside my 

door, in my community. It must remain a pub in its entirety & continue to provide its special trademark 

of huge warm-hearted spirit and support to the hundreds of locals that need it most.

Developments that erase the heart & pulse of our society must be stopped. So please stop this one. 

There is far too much to loose, just look and see all of its surrounding colour, familiar characters and 

friendly tradition of independent shops, businesses and services - who all know that the Admiral Mann 

is key to secure their happy existence and the survival of their community. 

I am fortunate to have lived here for over 8yrs, so I can assure the Council that to REFUSE consent to 

Flat 1a

233 Camden Rd

London

N7 0HR
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this planning application, will most definitely be a lasting testament to supporting a very very special 

local community.

Sincerely,

A Plaza

 Katrin O'Hara COMMNT2015/4456/P 24/09/2015  21:29:21 This is an objection to the application 2015/4456/P concerning the former Admiral Man PH, at 

9Hargrave Place N7. 

For over 30 years I have been a resident in this area and have visited the Admiral Man to meet with 

colleagues, friends, neighbours and my family. It's always been a traditional place to go to for all 

aspects of neighbourhood  life: I have celebrated my friends' birthdays, marriages, A-Levels, And 

wakes with friends and family here and am struggling to meet all the people who are part of this family 

without ithe Admiral Man at the moment. My life and world is getting much smaller and lonelier. The 

Admiral Man has never been private flats, always a traditional place to enhance social wellbeing.  

Furthermore it has been listed as an "Asset of Community Value. Please, I urge the Council to refuse 

consent to the application 2015/4456/P
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 David Woods OBJ2015/4456/P 18/09/2015  18:46:27 I object to the application as I consider its purpose is simply to surround the Admiral Mann with 

unrelated residential development which, combined with the reduction in floor space in the pub, will 

ultimately render the pub business non-viable.

27 Fieldhouse 

Lane
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